ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 6th February 2017
The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:55 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.

Minutes of the last monthly meeting (Jan 2017): Proposed: J Cowley and Seconded: S Clarke - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record.  

No matters arising.

Secretary’s Report: 

Information regarding the most recent RA membership figures provided to members.
Treasurer’s Report: 

Treasurer provided society figures as;

Bank: 408
Cash: 328
Balance: 736
£100 paid on biannual fee for society website     
Chairman’s Report

Training sessions still taking place at Sutton Leisure centre running track every Wednesday at 18.45. Contact Peter Nurse or John Blackburn if you plan to attend. Free gold card memberships available to society members. Gold card entitles free access to the Sutton track and St Helens council gyms.
Training Slot :

John Blackburn – DOGSO
John gave an update on the recent changes to the law surrounding ‘denying an obvious goal scoring opportunity’. 

Group work and discussion gave members the opportunity to view clips prepared by John which showed incidents of DOGSO. 
The Chairman closed the meeting at 21:15hrs.
Next meeting is: Monday 6th March 2017
